November 1, 2022
To The BGMR Sports Board, Stacey Warne, and Sharon Shultz

Please receive this official letter of resignation for my position as Head BGMR Football Coach. | am
resigning early to allow the Board to search for a new head coach. | have informed the remaining
coaching staff of my decision and have encouraged them to apply. | will continue to fulfill my duties
throughout the remainder of the school year as necessary pertaining to team needs, fall sports banquet,
and letters of recommendation for any college bound athletes. | will always be willing to help the team
if needed. Thank you for allowing me the honor of coaching the fine young men of Western Roseau
County for the past 15 years and past 10 as head coach.
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John Lee



